

A L.E.A.D. Academy Friday 15th October 2021

Newsletter - WEEK 6

Carter Hall Road, Sheffield S12 3HS 0114 2396083 enquiries@charnockhallacademy.co.uk

Headteacher: Mr P M Burgess - NPQH

Dear Parent/Carer,

Another fantastic week of new learning, with pupils undertaking activities and reflecting on strategies to support the development and maintaining of positive mental health.

Bonjour, Hola, Guttentag, Nihau – British Council Award for CHPA

As shared on Social Media, we are really proud to have been awarded the British Council Foundation Level - Introducing Internationalism Certificate for the development of our curriculum, opportunities and experiences with modern foreign languages (MFL).

Well done to Miss Brooks, who lead on this with support from Mrs Torr and Mrs Baldwin, who are pictured here with Head Boy, Head Girl & Deputies.

Covid updates – information from Government

There are no specific Covid updates this week, so please continue to follow the same procedures — If your child is showing one of the following symptoms, please ensure they get a PCR test.

- A new continuous cough
- High temperature/fever
- Loss or change to sense of smell or taste

In the event of any Covid-19 issues, please contact us via our dedicated Covid email address – covid@charnockhallacademy.co.uk

If your child does undertake a Covid test, it is extremely important that you send the evidence of the results through to the Covid email address, in order for us to hold this in our attendance records. It saves admin staff a lot of time, and you continual phone calls and disruptions to your day if you send this through as soon as you receive it.

WE'VE SIGNED UP TO THE





The Parents Evening booking system is now open. It is fantastic that over 83% of you have already booked an appointment, through the online system, with a further percentage also having booked an appointment through other forums. If you have not yet booked an appointment, please book one, as it is very important that continual dialogue between parents and teachers takes place, so we can all work together for your child to be the best they can be.

The South Yorkshire Reading Guarantee

Yesterday on our Social Media platforms, we announced that to develop a love of reading for pleasure and purpose we are proud to have registered with the SY Teaching Hub, to bring the Reading Guarantee to CHPA!





Charnock Hall Primary Academy

Sheffield S12 3HS 0114 2396083

Carter Hall Road,

enquiries@charnockhallacademy.co.uk

A L.E.A.D. Academy

To support this, CHPA will be investing around £10,000 in reading resources this year. A huge thanks to the CHPA PTA for their support as they've donated £1,500!

PTA Update

Pupils are already getting very excited for the CHPA PTA Halloween Disco's next week. Risk Assessment has dictated that we will, at this time be able to undertake these as the pupils attending are in the same groups we use for assemblies.

The Disco will take place in the upstairs hall, so please use the JPAC entrance when dropping off and collecting your children.

Please note however, that over the next few days, if there is a significant spike in Covid infection rates, this may be cancelled at short notice.

Also, in the past, there has been provision for parents to stop and wait for their children. Unfortunately, due to Covid, on this occasion, this is not possible.

As always, any parents, grandparents, or carers old or new would like to get involved, please get in touch! We are always looking for new members and new ideas.

Keep in touch with your PTA:

EMAIL - pta@charnockhallacademy.co.uk FACEBOOK

- https://www.facebook.com/SupportersofCHS TWITTER - https://twitter.com/CHPA PTA

Halloween Disco Wednesday 20 oct, 2021 16:00-17:00 - EYFS/KS1 17:30-18:30 - KS2 WEAR YOUR SCARIEST COSTUME CANCELLED GOVIDIS NOTICE SHORT

You sharing your information with us

It is always of the highest importance that whenever you change any of your contact details that as a matter of importance you share these with us.

If you are unsure if we have your correct details, due to a recent change, please contact the main office 0114 2396083 or enquiries@charnockhallacademy.co.uk

CHPA Social Media

If you are not yet following us on social media, please follow us on Twitter using @charnocklead as the handle and via our Facebook page Charnock Hall Academy.

If you are a parent of a pupils who is new to CHPA, please send a DM also, explaining who you are and your relationship to a pupil. This then makes it easier for us to identify you and ensures we are able to keep the group closed to CHPA families only.

Also, please ensure you have the SchoolComms gateway app downloaded, as information will go through this medium. Any questions about this, please speak to the main office.

Take care and stay safe!

Mr P M Burgess & all the staff at CHPA

#LOVECHPA